
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 

221 North Main Street 

Monroe City, Missouri 
January 18, 2015 

Dr. Milton Baumgardner, Pastor 

Dale Askey, Music Director; Bonny Askey and Carrie Cooper – Accompanists 

Sunday School–9:15 am; Brice Baumgardner, Sunday School Director 

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE – 10:30 am 
Scripture Truth 

Prelude 

Call to Worship 

Culture of Prayer—Matthew 9:36  

Praise Song No. 347                                     “Lord, I Lift Your Name on High”  

Prayer of Thanksgiving 

Receiving of Tithes and Offerings 

Offertory 

Prayer Requests and Prayer of Intercession 

Truth Time 

Hymn No. 405                                                                  “In Remembrance”  

Observance of Lord’s Supper 

Hymn No. 626                                                         “I Love to Tell the Story” 

Scripture Memory 

Special Music 

Message                       Acts 2:42-47                          Dr. Milton Baumgardner 

            “The Early Church: Worship, Work, Witness”  

Invitation Hymn No. 256                                    “Have You Been to Calvary” 

Benediction/Postlude 

EVENING WORSHIP SERVICE – 7:00 pm 
Hymn No. 499                                                                    “Victory in Jesus” 

Prayer 

Hymn No. 504                                                           “Be Strong in the Lord” 

Hymn No. 500                                                                    “Trust and Obey” 

Message                      “Reason to Risk”                     Dr. Milton Baumgardner 

                                   Matthew 13:44 

Hymn No. 501                                                      “O Jesus, I Have Promised” 

Benediction/Postlude 

If you have a cell phone, please turn it off or switch it to vibrate during the worship 

service.  Please do not bring drinks except water into the sanctuary. 

 We want to remind us all that attached to our bulletin is a tear away flap.  

This flap is for our guests to fill out and drop in the offering plate so we can minister to 

our guests.  It is also possible for members to use it to make known needs that we can 

minister to. 

 

JANUARY SCRIPTURE TRUTH 
And your ears shall hear a word behind you, saying, “This is the way, walk in 

it,” when you turn to the right or when you turn to the left.                                                                  

          Isaiah 30:21 

JANUARY SCRIPTURE MEMORY 
That this is God, our God forever and ever. He will guide us forever.                                                                    

         Psalm 48:14 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

SUNDAY:      6:00-8:00 pm—Youth Group 

   7:00 pm—Evening Worship 

MONDAY:  5:30-7:00 pm—Free Community Dinner @ United 

    Methodist Church 

TUESDAY:    9:00 am—Prayer Meeting 

WEDNESDAY: 12 Noon—Newsletter Deadline 

   3:00-5:00 pm—KFC  

   6:00 pm—Youth Group 

   6:30 pm—Fellowship Dinner 

   7:15 pm—Quarterly Business Meeting 

THURSDAY: 6:30 pm—Prayer Meeting 

SATURDAY: 2:00-4:00 pm—Jim & Sandy Berry’s 50
th
 Wedding 

    Anniversary Open House in Fellowship Hall 

NURSERY 
January 18—Doris & Adrian Mehrer & Lindsay & Halle Cheek 

January 25—Daphne Pennewell & Melissa Hawker 

USHERS 
January 18—Jim Gottman, Bill Olson, Terry Critten,  

Wayne Williams, John Russell 

January 25—Ray McCurdy, J.D. Gosney, Brice Baumgardner,  

Bret Gosney, Bill Franklin 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
January 18—Martha Beaver & Angel Vollrath 

January 25—Lisa Russell & Hannah Harrison 

SOUND TECHNICIAN 

January 18—Richard Harrison 

January 25—Allen Mehrer 

DEACONS OF THE MONTH 
Jim Gottman & Bill Franklin 

Check us out on the web:                                            www.fbcmonroecity.org 

Send information to firstbaptistch@centurytel.net or lindsay_cheek@yahoo.com 

 

http://www.fbcmonroecity.org/
mailto:firstbaptistch@centurytel.net


Church Missions Lunch 
The fellowship lunch that was scheduled for today after morning service has been 

postponed to a later date.   

Association Executive Board Meeting 
Monday night is the Association Executive Board Meeting at Solid Rock Baptist Church.  

Supper is at 6:15pm and the meeting will begin at 7:00pm. 

Newsletter Deadline 
If you would like to place something in the February newsletter, please get/send it to 

the church office by noon on Wednesday, January 21. 

Fellowship Meal and Quarterly Business Meeting 
On Wednesday, January 21 there will be a Fellowship Meal at 6:30pm and Quarterly 

Business Meeting following at 7:15pm.  Please make plans to join us to fellowship and 

conduct the important business of the church.  We are all part of the church 

family/God’s family and we all need to take part in his business. 

50th Wedding Anniversary 
The family of Jim & Sandy Berry would like to invite 

you to share in the celebration of Jim & Sandy’s 50th 

Wedding Anniversary on Saturday, January 24th from 

2:00-4:00pm in the Fellowship Hall.  No gifts please.   

Men’s Ministry Book Study 
The Men’s Ministry is going to be starting a book study called “Stepping Up—A Call to 

Courageous Manhood” on Tuesday nights at 7:00pm in the Winsome Room beginning 

January 27.  Men of all ages are invited to come and join us.  There is a sign-up sheet 

on the bulletin board outside of church office or contact David Cheek or Bill Coleman.  

Deadline to sign-up is today. 

Musical Presentation~Instruments of the Bible 
Kent “Catfish” Woolston will be playing instruments of the Bible at Prince Avenue 

Baptist Church on Sunday, February 8, at 6:00pm.  More information on the bulletin 

board outside the church office. 

Thank You 
We would like to thank our church family for all the acts of love shown to our family before and after Bob’s 
death.  We appreciate the hospital visits, cards, flowers, food, kind words and most importantly the prayers 
during the last couple of weeks.   Thank you to Brother Milton for your many visits, heartfelt words of 
encouragement, and for the beautiful service.  We want to also thank Carrie and Greg for the music and 
sound during the service, as well as the women of the church, who prepared such a wonderful meal.  We are 
so blessed to be part of this body. 

Pat Shoemaker & Family   

Giveaway Day 
Our church is planning a new event for this summer. We will be hosting a giveaway 

day to help the needy in our community. This event will be set up like a garage sale in 

the fellowship hall, but items will be free of charge, with limits per family. As you clean 

closets in the months ahead, please remember this event. We will ask you to hang onto 

your donations until close to the date. Items needed most are (good condition only) 

clothing, shoes, bedding, small appliances, etc., a full list will be posted soon. We will 

need help organizing this. If you feel you could be on the committee to help contact 

Sheila Gosney. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


